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PUBLIC NOTICE OF EARLY CLOSURE 
 

Please note that The Department of Customs and Excise, (all 
locations) will be closed on Thursday June 26, 2025 from 12:00 p.m. 
 
This closure is to facilitate staff to attend an event. 
 
The offices will resume normal operations on Friday, June 27, 2025.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience caused, as a result of the early closure. 

By Management 


